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Executive Council is required to consider any recommendations made by resolution of the 
People’s Assembly at its first meeting after a session of the People’s Assembly. 
 
It was recommended by the October 2019 People’s Assembly that Executive Council commit to 
responding to recommendations of the People’s Assembly at least three months prior to the 
next People’s Assembly. 
 
This report is prepared on behalf of the Executive Director in accordance with the policy. 
 
Please find following a table summarizing each People’s Assembly recommendation, Executive 
Council’s consideration of each recommendation and action taken in respect of each matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Citizen Motions: Executive Council 
Discussion 

Status of Motion 
 

Be it resolved that the People’s Assembly hereby 
recommends to Executive Council to review the 
requirements for quorum and maintenance of quorum 
during the People’s Assembly 

  

Executive Council consider enacting an animal control 
regulation governing domestic animals on treaty lands 
addressing issues relating to safety and matters such as 
requirements for vaccinations and spaying or neutering. 

Executive Council passed 
a resolution for drafting 
instructions 

The Law and Policy Development Committee 
is currently drafting the regulation for 
Executive Council to review and enact 
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